
 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Waterville, Maine 

Media Release Form  
 

Photographs taken during events and activities at the UU Church may be used in our 
bulletins, posters, brochures, newsletters, and other printed materials. Photographs and 
video recordings may also be used on our website and social media (e.g., Facebook). 
 
No identifying information (names, addresses, email addresses, names of family 
members, employers, or schools) will accompany photographs or video recordings. 
 
Please fill out and sign the following to indicate your preference as to the use of media 
images for yourself and the minors in your care. 
 
_____   Yes, I grant permission to the Universalist Unitarian Church of Waterville, Maine 
to use images of me and the minors in my care (listed below) in church communications 
and publications in both digital and printed media.  I understand that I may withdraw 
this permission at any time by contacting the administrative assistant 
(uuwtvladm@gmail.com). 
 
_____   No, I do not grant permission to the Universalist Unitarian Church of Waterville, 
Maine to use images of me or the minors in my care (listed below) in church 
communications and publications in digital and printed media. 
 

Names of minors (children or youth under 18) covered by this agreement: 
_______________________________ ______________________________ 
_______________________________ ______________________________ 
 

 

Name (printed) 
 

Signature Date 
 
Please note: UU Church of Waterville, Maine cannot be held responsible for photographs or video 
recordings posted by others to social media sites not under direct control of the church.  
 Rev. April, 2019 


